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Warm greetings from Page Schools!

It has been a smooth sailing into the “Last
lap” (Third Term) of the school year. Time has
flown by really fast and it feels like  yesterday
when we started first term, and now here we
are, ready to tackle the final stretch
together!

This third term is going to be filled with
exciting opportunities for growth and
learning and we also have some fantastic
and engaging activities planned. We are  
committed to making this term memorable
and inspiring for all our students.

Our Teachers have also been on top of their
work ensuring that the pupils and students
are nurtured for excellence.

As we embark on this last lap, although in a
very challenging economic environment, we
will continue to leverage on the efforts of our
parents for the continuous support,
dedication and enthusiasm for education
and belief in our school's mission.
 Together, we have  created a vibrant and
nurturing learning environment that
empowers our pupils and students to reach
their full potential.
I'm confident that this term will be filled with
new discoveries, challenges, and
achievements. Let's make the most of it and
create lasting memories together.
We also encourage full participation of
Pupils, Students, Teachers, Parent and
Friends in all our forth coming events for the
term.
Wishing you a fantastic start to the third
term as we continue “Nurturing for
Excellence”.

WHAT DOES ART MEAN TO
YOU?

Art can be anything, including an expression, a

painting, illustration, spoken or written word,

performance, music, or dance. 

It can also mean a highly diverse range of human

activities engaged in creating auditory, visual, or

performed pieces that express the artist’s technical or

imaginative skill.

Our Junior Students experienced and understood all

of these during their visit to Arts and Crafts Village.

 



 EARLY YEARS CORNER 
 The kids have had a great start and it feels good that

we are already in the Third Term of the 2023/2024

session.

They are ecstatic and settled into our classroom

routines.  

The kids have been having a blast with various fun

activities,  including messy play and swimming. They

have been exploring, creating, and getting their hands

dirty in the most delightful ways.

 It 's been a joy to see their happy faces and their

enthusiasm for learning through play.

It 's truly awesome and inspiring to witness the

children's enthusiasm as they embark on their

exploration of The Solar System this term. Their

eagerness to learn about the vast universe is truly

remarkable and fi l ls us with excitement for their

educational journey ahead. The recent visit to the

National Space Research and Development Agency was

a pivotal moment, igniting a passion for space

exploration among our kids.  The experience of viewing

the planets in 3D at the astronomy corner was

captivating and educational.  It  is moments l ike these

that truly shape young minds and insti l l  a love for

science and discovery.  We can not wait to share more

about their cosmic adventures in the upcoming

newsletter!

PRIMARY HUB
It's heartwarming to witness the children's return
for the third term.
The Assessments were conducted after each
lesson and our pupils have been working hard and
we are proud of their progress so far.
The Children’s day celebration was fun, refreshing
and a great opportunity for the children to relax
and unwind.
Activities: Primary Pupils have eagerly immersed
themselves into the captivating world of
“Recycling”.
This project does not only focus on the act of
recycling but also delve deeper into the essence of
sustainability, instilling in them a profound
understanding of their role in preserving our
environment. 
Through these engaging hands-on experiences,
the students are evolving into conscientious eco-
enthusiasts, poised to create a positive impact on
the world around them. 
Home Work:  A project on the theme will be sent
home during the mid-term break.

An excellent time awaits all!

BIRTHDAYS

BIRTHDAYS

Happy Birthday 
Abasiekem!

Happy Birthday Jane!

Happy Birthday 
Jimeto!

Happy Birthday
Aisha!

Happy Birthday 
Megan & Jordan!



EXCURSION TO NASRDA
 It was truly an unforgettable experience at

the National Space Research and

Development Agency (NASRDA) with our

Early Years Pupils🚀✨ 

Our visit was not only educational but also

incredibly captivating for our early years

pupils. 

The astronomy corner and the 3D view of

the planets sparked their curiosity and

ignited a passion for space exploration! 

Witnessing the wonder of the universe

through their eyes was truly inspiring!

CHILDREN’S DAY CELEBRATION

On the 27th of May,  we pulled out al l  the

stops to celebrate the children at Page

Schools with a day f i l led with an array of

excit ing and engaging activit ies!  The kids

had a blast exploring new avenues of fun and

learning.  The joy and laughter that f i l led the

air  were truly infectious,  creating

unforgettable memories for both the children

and the staff .  It  was a day of celebration,

appreciation,  and most importantly,  a day to

honor the incredible journey of growth and

discovery that each child is  on.  Here's to

many more moments of joy and learning

ahead!



JUNIOR SECONDARY

Excursion to Abuja Arts & Crafts Village, Abuja
 To complement their classroom experience in creative and cultural art, our students took
a learning visit to the Abuja Arts and Crafts Village. This vibrant hub showcases the diverse
cultures of Nigeria through artistic expressions such as paintings, beadwork, and
sculptures. The village features a wide array of art pieces, providing a sensory feast and a
unique opportunity for students to connect with local artisans. During the visit, students
engaged in drawing and painting, applying the artistic skills they have been taught. They
also had the pleasure of joining the Nigerian National Troupe in practicing rhythmic dance
steps, much to the delight of the dignitaries present.

Literacy Day
The Literacy Day themed, "An Educated Mind Should Rule the World," aptly captured the
essence of the day's activities. Our students skillfully participated in various presentations,
including spoken word performances, poetry recitations, playlets, and fable readings.
These activities are testaments to the quality of teaching and the robust enrichment
programs instituted in our school.

School Farm
Our students had an exciting experience engaging in real-life crop cultivation at the
school farm. This hands-on activity was designed to complement the theoretical teaching
of agriculture in the classroom, promoting practical learning and a deeper understanding
of agricultural practices.

Children's Day
After weeks of academic activities, the students enjoyed a fun-filled Children's Day on the
school premises. The day was packed with refreshments and amusement games, providing
the children with ample opportunities to relax, have fun, and create lasting memories.
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